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September 4, 2015 

 
12000 Findley Road, Suite 150 
Johns Creek, GA 30097 
Phone: 770-476-1224 
Fax: 770-476-1738 
Email:  johnmccarty@arc-pa.org 

 
 
Jed Grant, MPAS, PA-C  
Program Director  
San Joaquin Valley College 
Central Administrative Office 
5607 Avenida de los Robles 
Visalia, CA 93291 
Email: jedg@sjvc.edu  
 
Dear Mr. Grant: 
 
Thank you for informing us that the PA program has completed the teach out of students and graduated 
its last student.  According to the letter to the program dated June 14, 2014, the ARC-PA website will be 
updated to reflect the program status as a previously accredited program on September 30, 2015.  On or 
before that date the institution and program should update all institution website pages related to the 
program to accurately reflect the fact that the program has withdrawn from the accreditation process.    
 
We appreciate the institution’s need to retain the program director and administrative assistant to close 
the program at the institution.  Since the program has no students and is not required to submit any 
reports to the ARC-PA, we will close the program portal this week by changing the class size to zero and 
removing access to the portal by any program faculty or staff remaining with the institution. 
  
If you have any question, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John E. McCarty 
Executive Director 
 
c: Don Wright, MS; Campus Director; don.wright@sjvc.edu  
 Mike Perry, Chief Executive Officer; MarkP@sjvc.edu   
 Grace P. Landel, MEd, PA-C; Chair, ARC-PA 

Lynn D. Fleisher, PhD, JD; Legal Counsel, ARC-PA 
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